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Congratulations to Caleb
Watkins for being chosen the
driver of the quarter! Caleb has
been with us for almost 5 years
now. He has a great attitude,
consistently low idle and his
fleet manager also mentioned
that he is a great diver. His fleet
manager said he often refers to
other fleet managers about
Caleb. Great job! Keep up the
good work!

+“Spring Tips &
With Winter behind us and Spring filling the air, you’re most likely looking forward to some

warm months ahead. No more icy roads but you still need to be cautious. Here are a few tips
to remember:

*Please keep your truck well-maintained
-Pay attention to your windshield wipers, brakes, tires
*Wildlife becomes more active this season.

*There may not be anymore icy roads but with the weather change, potholes occur more
frequently. Spring season has rain and hail which cause slippery roads and flooding.
*Remember to keep a safe distance from the cars ahead of you
*With the sun coming out, there will be more sunshine and a glare as you drive. Please keep
sunglasses by your side .

*Bugs! Eww! Keep your windshield clean, as more bugs are out during this time.
*Restock any items you might need, such as : allergy mediciane, food snacks, batteries,
emergency supplies.

*Wind- With the weather change, wind can sometimes be intense during this time. Please be
cautious when driving or making turns.

*Watch out for pedestrians as well. With the weather warming a bit, there will be more activity
on the roads such as people going Bicycling and for walks.

Tucson traffic: Orange Grove
Interchange to close until 2024

] ) Once the project is done in late 2025, the I-10 will carry
The Orange Grove Road interchange at Interstate 10 will

close on Wednesday as crews begin to rebuild and widen four lanes of traffic from 22nd Street to Ina Road.
the roadway from Ruthrauff to Ina Roads. Courtesy of ADOT
Courtesy of ADOT




We are making somlilj::sg!ges inside the driver An n ive rsa ri es ¢ 0079y

Make sure to check it out!

We appreciate all our drivers do for this company. Without you,
we wouldn't be here. You keep America moving!

Below are anniversaries that are celebrated this 2nd quarter of
the year.

April: Donald Stone - 13 yrs, Jay Caldwell - 10 yrs, Antonio
Romero - 4 yrs, Luis Villa - 1 yr

May: Chris McCoy - 5 yrs, John Pauley - 2 yrs, Caleb Watkins -
5 yrs, Matthew Johnson - 1 yr

June: Sean Qualey - 1 yr, Doug Hartman - 11 yrs, Daniel
Harvishack - 2 yrs

THANK YOU TO THOSE WHO HAVE SUBMITTED THEIR
PHOTOS IN!
THERE WERE THREE WINNERS!

1ST PLACE: MIKE BAKER R
2ND PLACE: VICKI COUSINEAU  wm hor
3RD PLACE: TONY YORK . R~

CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL!

1st Place
Winner!

Sean has been a fantastic driver. His . (@
average miles is currently 9.350 but
in February he totaled 11,771 miles.

Sean has been producing at a very
high level and deserves to be
recognized for this. He is always on i
time and always safe. He | O] :
communicates when there are any e GEAGLEKMCTRANSPORTATION

issues or delays and understands d TikTok

how important that is. On top of this,
he is very respectful and professional;

e Eonyauenon. <o 8 FOllow Us on TITok and Instagram



